
OFFICE OF PROFESSIONAL REGULATION 
89 MAIN STREET, 3rd FLOOR 

MONTPELIER, VT 
 

UNAPPROVED MINUTES OF THE 
VERMONT BOARD OF DENTAL EXAMINERS 

SEPTEMBER 9, 2015 MEETING 
 

Present: Jennie Kendall, David Baasch, John Lavoie, Edward Pantzar, Gerald Theberge, Mimi Kevan,  Randall 
Miller, and Sally Buell; Absent: Dixie Vallie and Katherine Silloway; Office of Professional Regulation Personnel:  
Hollis Easter, Diane Lafaille and Larry Novins; Others Present: Vaughn Collins and Casey Black. 
 
1. The meeting was called to order at 9:00 a.m. 
 
2. The minutes of the August 12, 2015 meeting were approved with minor corrections. 
 
3. Stipulation and Consent Order: 
 
 2011-734 and 2013-403 – Dr. Glen Moyer – A Stipulation and Consent Order was heard at 9:30 a.m.  Dr. 

Lavoie moved, seconded by Dr. Miller, to accept the Stipulation and Consent Order.  This was approved.  
However, the Board formally requests that the Office of Professional Regulation contact the Prescription 
Monitoring System and the DEA.  Approved. 

 
4. Case Manager’s Report:   
 
 The Board has 29 pending cases.  1 is on hold, 8 are ready for Investigative Team meetings, 5 the team has 

recommended closing, 10 are with investigators, 2 are pending hearings and 3 are pending charges. 
 

5. Correspondence: 
 
 a. Dr. Jeffrey Crandall sent an email that he is seeking an associate to join his practice and he has a  
  prospect who has completed the Orofacial Pain post-graduate, CODA certified program at Rutgers  
  and is a diplomate of the American Board of Orofacial Pain and has received undergrad training in  
  India.  The Board responded that in order for it to make a determination on someone’s education,  
  they would be required to apply for licensure.  Once this is done, the Board will review the  
  applicant’s education and would determine if it meets the requirements as set out in Board rules.   
  The Board recommends that before applying for licensure that the individual carefully review Rule  
  4.2(B). 
 
 b. Linda Greaves submitted a request for a continuing education request for Train-the-Trainer: 2015  
  Community Water Fluoridation.  Dr. Baasch moved, seconded by Dr. Lavoie, to approve this for 3  
  credits.  Approved. 
 
 c. Debora Teixeira emailed the Board stating that she was recently hired as the Oral Health Program  
  administrator with the Vermont Department of Health.  She is a dentist who was trained, held her  
  own dental practice, and worked in the field of public health in her country of origin, Brazil.  She  
  asks the Board how she can identify herself as a dentist without implying that she is licensed to  
  practice dentistry.  The Board responded that it suggests that she be clear that she is not licensed in  
  Vermont as a dentist. 
 
 d. The Board received an email from ADEX regarding the termination of the SRTA Testing  
  Agreement.  The Board will continue to accept SRTA. 
 
6. Other 
 
 a. Elections were held: 
 
  Chair: Dr. Lavoie nominated Dr. Pantzar as Chair, seconded by Ms. Kevan.  Approved. 
  Vice-Chair: Dr. Miller nominated Dr. Baasch as Vice-Chair, seconded by Dr. Theberge.    
  Approved. 
  Secretary: Dr. Theberge nominiated Ms. Kevan as Secretary, seconded by Ms. Buell.  Approved. 
 



 
 

b. The Board’s next meeting is scheduled for October 14th. 
 

7. Public Comment 
 
8. The Board adjourned at 10:06 a.m. 
 
Respectfully submitted by:  Diane Lafaille, Licensing Board Specialist 


